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Emily W. Johnson

From: Aubrey Hale
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 8:16 AM
To: Endira Madraveren; Emily W. Johnson
Subject: FW: Facility at Druid hills 

 
 
Aubrey Hale 
Planning Director 
City of Ocala 
201 SE 3rd Street 
Phone # (352) 629-8550 
Cell # (352) 812-6038 
Fax # (352) 629-8242   
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Clerk <clerk@ocalafl.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 8:15 AM 
To: Aubrey Hale <ahale@ocalafl.gov>; Jeff Shrum <JShrum@ocalafl.gov> 
Cc: Gabriela M. Solano <GSolano@ocalafl.gov> 
Subject: FW: Facility at Druid hills  
 
FYI - this comment arrived after the office closed, in relation to a P&Z item from last night's meeting. 
 
 
Pamela Omichinski 
Deputy City Clerk - Office of the City Clerk City Hall | 110 SE Watula Avenue | Ocala FL | 34471 O - 352.629.8258 | F - 
352.629.5208 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Laura Duncan <ldnole72@icloud.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 5:48 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@ocalafl.gov> 
Subject: Facility at Druid hills  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
I am a concerned Grandparent of Children that go to St.  John Lutheran school , and Blessed Trinity . I do not think that 
the Transitional Recovery facility is a good idea in this neighborhood. With school children , and homes all around this 
area , it is a terrible idea to put this in this area . 
There are already people wandering around the Churchill shopping center already , who approach people for money etc. 
Please take my concerns into consideration with your decisions in this matter . 
Laura Duncan 
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Nole72@cox.net 
352-804-0604 
Sent from my iPhone 


